
Sara Wilson - Preservation of the Drip. 

  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I would like to register my distress that the Drip and surrounding gorges at Ulan in NSW have not 
been included in the adjoining national park. This beautiful area belongs to all Australians and it is 
unthinkable that it is in the hands of a company who only wishes to strip the area of it's mineral 
resources and it may be lost or damaged and access denied to the community. 
 
Please listen to the community's strong feelings on this matter and  preserve this piece of Austrlia's 
heritage for future generations.  
 
Yours sincerely, Judith Deland 

From:    Judith Deland <judith.deland@yahoo.com.au>
To:    "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    2/20/2012 12:41 PM
Subject:   Preservation of the Drip.
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